

European Commission Rue de la Loi 200 1049 Brussels

For the attention of Mr. Thierry Breton EU Commissioner for Internal Market

25 May 2021

Dear Commissioner Breton,

I write to you as I have recently been elected President of the Union of the European Electricity Industry - Eurelectric.

The 2020s will be a decisive decade to accelerate the transformation of our societies and industries to effectively reduce CO2-emissions and ensure that we can deliver on the objectives of the Paris Agreement.

Together with Electrica, and E.ON, we will do our best to mobilise the power sector and make the European Green Deal a reality with the help of renewable and carbon-neutral electricity.

I am pleased to share our Presidency manifesto - attached to this letter - which sets out our key priorities.

I would be keen to meet with you to discuss Eurelectric's recommendations to make EU's industry "Fit for 55" with the power sector as a key enabler. The Eurelectric Secretariat will be in touch to identify a suitable time, I will for instance be in Brussels on June 23rd.

I look forward to hearing from you and engaging further.

Best regards, Eurelectric

Attached: Eurelectric Presidency manifesto 2021-2023